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TRASH & RECYCLING DAY CHANGE
BEGINNING WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 5, 2022

The following streets’ Pickup Day will be changed from Friday to Wednesday:

Beard Street

Canal Street West

Center Street

Coram Avenue - From Wooster Street to Myrtle Street
Cornell Street |
Howe Avenue - From Brook Street to Myrtle Street
Perry Avenue

White Street

Your scheduled Recycle week will not change - Only changing Recycle pickup
day to Wednesday, instead of Friday.

Any questions or concerns please contact Shelton Public Works at
203-924-9277.



